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‘St Anne’s Curriculum Night and St Anne’s Open Afternoon’ 

Dear parents, 

I am very pleased to invite all our parents to the ‘St Anne’s Curriculum Night’ and the ‘St Anne’s Open Afternoon’ 

that will take place before half-term.   All our teachers have spent considerable time preparing information for 

the Curriculum Night you and I do hope this valuable information will help as many parents as possible during 

the year ahead.  The Key Stage 2 Hall is accessed through the main entrance. 

St Anne’s Curriculum Night – Wednesday 20th September – 6.00pm to 7.00pm 

 6.00pm – 6.20pm 6.30pm – 6.50pm 

Headteacher’s presentation  
Key Stage 2 Hall 
 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
parents. 

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 
parents. 

   

Your child’s classroom Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 
parents. 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 
parents. 

 

If you have children in both EYFS/KS1 and KS2, I recommend that you visit the classroom presentations with 

your new class teachers as a priority.  I am always available to speak to parents at a different time.  I would like 

to ensure that everyone has an enjoyable, informative evening and that home and family time is not disturbed 

any longer than necessary.  My aim is that all parents and teachers leave the building by 7.00pm. 

St Anne’s Open Afternoon – Friday 13th October – 1.45pm to 3.15pm 

All parents, grandparents and carers are invited to visit St Anne’s and see our wonderful children working well 

in school.  St Anne’s Young School Leaders will be available to welcome our families and answer any questions 

you may have.   

Admission for September 2024 are now open and families whose children are in our nursery, or parents whose 

children are considering applying for a place in our school, are also encouraged to attend.  The Open Afternoon 

is an ideal time for prospective parents to visit school to help them decide which school they would like their 

child to attend.   Please share this invitation to all families whose children will be applying for a place at St Anne’s 

starting September 2024. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr P Bates 

Headteacher 



 

 

 


